

UNIT 6: TEST 1

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-------------------|-------------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. <u>br</u> ead | B. <u>coff</u> ee | C. <u>mea</u> t | D. <u>tea</u> |
| 2. A. <u>ba</u> th | B. <u>ba</u> the | C. <u>gr</u> eat | D. <u>ma</u> ke |
| 3. A. <u>le</u> ave | B. <u>rea</u> d | C. <u>rea</u> dy | D. <u>we</u> ek |
| 4. A. <u>hun</u> gry | B. <u>pup</u> il | C. <u>Sun</u> day | D. <u>up</u> |
| 5. A. <u>bu</u> t | B. <u>co</u> me | C. <u>so</u> | D. <u>mu</u> ch |

II. Choose the word that is different from the rest in each group by circling A, B, C or D.

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|-------------|----------------|
| 1. A. ill | B. sick | C. sad | D. unwell |
| 2. A. doctor | B. nurse | C. dentist | D. teacher |
| 3. A. tablet | B. chocolate | C. medicine | D. pill |
| 4. A. virus | B. flu | C. headache | D. stomachache |
| 5. A. coughing | B. sneezing | C. disease | D. runny nose |

III. Choose the best answer.

- Hoa doesn't have friends in Ha Noi.
A. much B. lots C. a lot D. any
- How is it from your house to school?
A. often B. many C. far D. distance
- How old will you on your next birthday?
A. be B. are C. am D. is
- What lovely living room!
A. a B. an C. the D. -
- The apartment at number 79 is of the three ones.
A. good B. the best C. best D. better
- American students take part different activities at recess.
A. at B. on C. to D. in
- do you study in the library after school? - Once a week.
A. How often B. How far C. How many D. How long
- Many young people enjoy community service.
A. do B. to do C. doing D. does
- is your telephone number?
A. When B. Which C. What D. How
- Her birthday is Friday, August 20th.
A. at B. on C. in D. of
- you have a test tomorrow morning?
A. Will B. Do C. Are D. does
- She will have a party her birthday.
A. for B. on C. in D. to
- What's your?
A. birthday B. day of birth C. date of birth D. birth of day
- Will he be free? -
A. No, he won't B. No, he doesn't C. No, he isn't D. No, he will
- We will our old friends next Sunday.
A. to meet B. meet C. meeting D. meets
- you like a cup of tea?
A. Would B. Will C. What D. does
- He looks different his father.
A. at B. with C. from D. to
- Students have two each day.
A. 20 - minutes breaks C. 20 - minute breaks
B. 20 - minute break D. 20 minutes break

19. The United States' Library of Congress is one of the libraries in the world.
 A. larger B. largest C. larger than D. large
20. novels are very interesting.
 A. These B. This C. That D. It

IV. Fill in the blank with a suitable word.

I think Tet holiday is the (1) important celebration in Vietnam because it is an occasion for family-reunion, for human love and for better hope. All of (2) seem to forget the hatred, bad lucks and then try to be nice (3) others. Everyone is eager to take (4) in many special activities, which are expected to bring (5) lucks and success in the New Year. Tet is also the time for us to relax and enjoy our special foods, (6) atmosphere(7) a hard-working year.

V. Give the correct form of the verbs then answer the questions.

From about nine in the morning until four in the afternoon, Mr. Tuan (work) in the fields with his brother. They (grow) some rice, but their main crop (be) vegetables. From twelve to one o'clock, Mr. Tuan (rest) and (eat) lunch. At four in the afternoon, they (come) back home. Mr. Tuan (feed) the animals again. Then he (clean) the buffalo shed and the chicken coop. His work usually (finish) at six.

- What does Mr. Tuan do from nine in the morning until four in the afternoon?

- Who does he work with?

- What do they grow?

- What is their main crop?

- What does Mr. Tuan do from twelve to one o'clock?

- What time do they come back home?

VI. Make the correct sentences using suggestions.

- She/ hope/ that/ Mary/ come/ party/ tonight.

- I/ finish/ my report/ 2 days.

- If/ you / not/ study/ hard/,/ you/ not/ pass/ final/ exam.

- You/ look/ tired,/ so/I/ bring/ you/ something/ eat.

- you/ please/ give/ me/ lift/ station?

VII. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning.

- Is there a colorful picture in your room?
 Does ?
- Peter is best at English in his class.
 Nobody
- Let's have a picnic in the park on the weekend.
 Why ?
- My house is near the supermarket.
 My house is not
- How much are these red notebooks?
 What ?